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I’d like to invite our new UNM-Gallup Lobos to apply for the TRIO/SSS Summer Lobo that begins on July 5th 
and runs through July 30th. This is a great summer bridge program that helps you make the transition to 
college life. Please go to our website at gallup.unm.edu to apply for the Lobo Academy. 
 
Please stay safe and stay well.  
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Dr. James R. Malm, Chancellor 
Professor of Business 


